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7th September 2023 

 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Maths Homework Changes   
Following research about the most effective programmes for maths homework, we have taken the 
decision to change our subscription from Mathletics to My Maths to further support the children’s 
maths learning at home.  
 
My Maths 
My Maths is a whole-school interactive resource for use at home, and in the classroom, that is 
easy to use alongside other maths resources to consolidate learning. 
The children will receive online homework assignments where pupils can see the homework task 
they have been set and the date when it is due. These will be set weekly by your child’s class 
teacher and will consolidate the learning in the classroom to increase fluency and confidence with 
topics. There are also games which the children can complete. These will help to motivate pupils 
to develop their understanding of their maths skills whilst enjoying themselves.  
My Maths will work as a link between school and home for homework, enabling parents/carers to 
support their child’s progress. The lessons are interactive and provide step-by-step explanations to 
break down the lesson content into bite-sized pieces. This will help children to recap a concept and 
also help you, as parents/carers, to understand the method taught.  
My Maths achievements will be celebrated in our Friday celebration worships.  
 
The login details will be coming home in paper form with your child. 
 
Reception 
For reception children, a maths home learning sheet will be uploaded onto the class page weekly. 
This will reflect the learning in the class for that week. There may also be videos uploaded to help 
you to support your child with their maths learning.  
 
 
Please do not hesitate to ask if you have any questions.  
  
 
Thank you for your continued support, 
 

Miss Hickson 

Year 6 Class Teacher / Maths Lead 
Deputy Principal of School 
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